

**Minutes of the Aquinas and Holy Family Rugby League Club November General Meeting**  
**Held at the Clubhouse Tuesday March 14<sup>th</sup> 2022**

**Welcome:** Meeting commenced 7:39pm

**Attendees:** Darren Elliott, Shane Canavan, Peter Kingham, Simon Mollica, Brett O'Farrell, Stu Perrau, Ryan Krepp, Tamara Krepp, Adam Goaley, Marion Matheson, Mark Rowland, Mark Stanton

**Apologies:** Candice Bruzgulis, Andrew Matheson, Alyson Motuapuaka, John Sweeting

**Previous Minutes:**

- Distributed at start of meeting

<b><i>Moved</i></b>	<b><i>Stu Perrau</i></b>
<b><i>Seconded</i></b>	<b><i>Simon Mollica</i></b>

**Secretary's Report:**

- Sides have been submitted to JRL- a few are a bit skinny- 8's, 12's, 13's
- Need coaches, volunteers etc to register on PlayNRL
- Under 8's playing Sat at Shark Park
- Trials Sat 26 v St Johns

<b><i>Moved</i></b>	<b><i>Adam Goaley</i></b>
<b><i>Seconded</i></b>	<b><i>Brett O'Farrell</i></b>

**JRL Report:**

- JRL Launch Sat 26/3- 10am Points Bet, 6pm Sharks @ Kareela- need attendees 3 players & committee
- League Ready going ahead- 6's
- Sports trainers course mid April- JRL to pay & more around Sydney

<b><i>Moved</i></b>	<b><i>Ryan Krepp</i></b>
<b><i>Seconded</i></b>	<b><i>Mark Rowlands</i></b>

**Treasurers Report**

- Report distributed- over \$118K in bank with new strip paid for

<b><i>Moved</i></b>	<b><i>Simon Mollica</i></b>
<b><i>Seconded</i></b>	<b><i>Tamara Krepp</i></b>

**Sub Committee Reports:**

**Covid**

- nil

**Registration – (Alyson Motuapuaka Candice Bruzgulis)**

- 234 down 32%, 95 Tag down 40%
- 20's & A Grade need to pull fingers out

**Compliance/WWC- (Andrew Matheson)**

- nil

**Communication - (Simon Mollica/ Adam Goaley/Ryan Krepp)**

- nil

**Welfare –**

- nil

**Game Day Operations -(Stu Perrau)**

- marking lines next week

**Asset Management- (Mark Henry/Adam Lynch)**

- Working Bee still going ahead- Sun 27

**Canteen Operations-**

- 

**Funding & Sponsorship- (Andrew & Marion Matheson)**

- Got grant \$7 500 to fix up canteen in 2<sup>nd</sup> round
- Some sponsors have paid up- still waiting on a few

**Social Group- (Marian Matheson)**

- Waiting on dates to be confirmed for events

**Player Insurance-**

- nil

**Recruitment Manager- (Tamara Krepp)**

- 

**Coaching Coordinator**

- 

**Grading- (John Sweeting)**

- In case of no trials there are procedures in place

**Medical Officer- (Mick Toro/Stu Perrau)**

- Victor Strapping agreement

**Girls Football- (Ryan & Tamara Krepp)**

- Still looking at trials with Como, 8 teams at present

**Gear Steward- (Tamara-Girls)**

- 

**Gear Steward- (Brett O'Farrell)**

- Gear distributed pretty much, last day Saturday 10-12

**EOS Coordinator -**

- nil

**Bar Manager- (Brett O'Farrell)**

- nil

**Constitution- (John Sweeting)**

- nil

**General Business**

- Under 6's Tag- NSWRL are supplying belts for the initial rounds
- Timetable for Sat 26 to be confirmed
- Gear (Balls, bibs) to be distributed prior to trial
- Coaches/Managers meeting Weds 30 March 6:30pm

**Meeting Closed:** 8:20pm

**Next Meeting:**

Tuesday 5th April – 7:30pm Clubhouse

---

Confirmed:

---

Dated: